
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kenosha Catholic School Families: 
 
All Saints Catholic School and St. Joseph Catholic Academy have implemented a consistent policy for granting 
parishioner tuition discounts. Again this school year, Active Catholic Parishioner Tuition Discounts will be 
verified on an annual basis for both schools. 
 
Parishioner discounts are intended to promote a partnership with our parishes and recognize families who 
are active in their Catholic parishes by practicing their faith and sharing their time, talent and treasure.  
 
In November, 2022, we shared that to be recognized as active parishioners, families will be required to have 
your parish priest sign a verification that you participate in parish life in one or more of the following ways:  
 

Registered member of parish 
Regularly attend Mass as a family 
Volunteer at parish 
Live a life in line with Catholic teachings 

 Contribute financially to parish 
 
At this time, we ask that you present this verification form to your parish priest for signature to acknowledge 
your participation in parish life, which warrants eligibility for the parishioner discount at one of Kenosha’s 
Catholic schools.  Signed forms must be returned to your school by April 15, 2024 to be eligible for the 
parishioner discount for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Family Name (Printed):  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parish Name (Printed):  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Priest Name (Printed):  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Priest Signature:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please join us in praying for Kenosha’s Catholic Schools, 
 
 
  
 
Jens Emerson     Thomas Hamm 
Board Chair - All Saints Catholic School  Board Chair - St. Joseph Catholic Academy 

Jens.emerson@froedtertsouth.com                           SJCAboard@sjcawi.org   

mailto:Jens.emerson@froedtertsouth.com
mailto:SJCAboard@sjcawi.org

